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Comments: I am a motorized user of Chugach National Forrest, and enjoy recreating via snowmachine in the

Placer river valley. I learned to ride my snowmachine on the those hillsides and had wonderful times with my

riding partner enjoying the amazing views this trail system provided. Please open more snowmachine access into

the Chugach National Forest and by all means do not restrict access to motorized users. I've enjoyed hiking and

fishing around Tatitlek as well. I strongly opposed losing any snowmachine access on the Kenai Peninsula and

thus alternatives C and D are unacceptable. With how quiet and fuel efficient today's snowmachines are, more

access needs to be opened up in lower elevations so that families like mine can recreate. 

We have been having low snow years the last few winters and I feel that snowmachine access trails too often are

closed. The EIS/Forest plan does not bring solutions forward to address this issue for trails to remain open for us

to enjoy the back country. 

Please do not add any more acres to the Wilderness plan, this only blocks access from Alaskans who enjoy the

land to recreate. I strongly urge that there be no more Wilderness designated land. In conclusion I ask that you

allow motorized users like myself and family more access to the land we enjoy and love. 


